

100 Mile House Wranglers Jr B Hockey Club

Office: 2-175B Wrangler Road * Mail: Box 2228 100 Mile House, BC V0K 2E0 O (250) 395-1005 www.100milewranglers.com

December 12, 2019

Cariboo Regional District Manager of Community Services Ph: 250-392-3351 fx: 250-392-2812

Dear Mr. Campbell:

The purpose of this letter is to ask the Cariboo Regional District if they would reconsider looking at the agreement with the 100 Mile House Wranglers Junior B Hockey Club.

Since signing the "new" agreement, the business and financial climate in the South Cariboo has taken a drastic hit – mills have shut down and families are leaving. This has had a direct impact to our organization, and we have seen a reduction in our fan base, which leads to less money spent on merchandise, 50/50 tickets and program purchase. Our financial base is slowly deteriorating.

As an organization we are trying to provide the people of the South Cariboo a positive environment with our hockey team, by hosting the 2020 Cyclone Taylor Cup (Provincial Junior B championship). This tournament from April 16-19, 2020, will bring in 150 players, coaches and staff, 450 -600 parents and hockey fans, 25 BC Hockey officials from the KIJHL, VIJHL, PJHL and BC Hockey. A nice boost to the local economy.

It is our hope that the CRD would re-negotiate the agreement our hockey club which would allow us more financial flexibility to survive in this tough economic climate.

If you would like to meet or if you have any questions, please contact me at at

or email me

Sincerely,

Rick Takagi Treasurer